
Unlike the previous school-based model, the new selection process is implemented at the 
district level.

Parents and guardians are encouraged to complete the survey once it becomes available. 
The survey allows families to provide input on the criteria used in the Request for 
Proposals (RFP) for selecting providers, as well as share feedback on their experiences with 
the current provider.
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